Mr. Click Relander

I am in the office of the Washington State Power
Commission and was muchly interested in your letter.

Give my regards to Lorain and hope that I might see

=

you both again. Notice that you have moved.

Margaret E. Thomesen
If you wish the newspaper articles returned let me
know as we have made reproductions of them.




